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Generative Artificial Intelligence (AI) tools have broad applications across society, including for 

institutions of higher education. The Subcommittee on Teaching and Learning (STL) of McGill’s Academic 

Policy Committee (APC) established a working group in January of 2023 to develop an approach 

regarding Generative AI and its impacts on Teaching and Learning. Their final report, available online, 

was discussed at APC on 26 October 2023, and the recommendations were endorsed by McGill’s Senate 

on 15 November 2023.  The five principles emerging from the report are reproduced below. These 

/stl/
/stl/files/stl/stl_recommendations_2.pdf
https://deptkb.mcgill.ca/display/TLK/Using+Generative+AI+in+Teaching+and+Learning



